Headlands Primary School: Tuesday 9t May 2023
v oAy N L
Coronatlon Celebration - -
at We hope you all enjoyed the celebration weekend
\ spending time with friends and family. We had a fabulous A ‘\
* day last Friday in school. Thank you to the PTA for the donation of the
commemorative bookmarks and selling the treat bags at the end of the day. This
rounded off a fabulous day for the children.

PTA Bag2School

Please support our fundraising efforts through donating any unwanted clothing
» items in our Bag2school collection.

If you need any bags picking up on Tuesday evening, please email
headlandsparentsforum@live.co.uk

The collection is on Wednesday 10™ May 8.30-9.00am. Please drop off your bags in the scooter
area.



Year 6 Statutory testing

School re-opens today with Year 6 children going straight in
. _ their SATs week. We wish them all the very best as they have
»¥a worked hard to prepare for these Statutory Tests.

Every day this week, the Y6 children will be allowed in early at 8.30am for a second breakfast of
fruit and juice and a pleasant start to the day. This will help them to prepare for the day. It is
important that children have a good breakfast in preparation for each day’s tests in order to help
them maintain energy and concentration levels. Children may also bring in an appropriate snack
for playtime as usual, to help keep them going during the morning.

Please may we ask that all Y6 children are in school for 8.50am to allow for a prompt start to the
SATs tests. On arrival, the children will enter as usual by the Y5/6 playground door

**All week the school cook is running ‘Eat smart’ campaign as a way of supporting the Year 6
SATs***

On Thursday 25th May the PTA are running a school
disco:

EYFS and KS1: 5.30-6.45

KS2: 7.00-8.15

Entry fee on the door: £2.50
Entry to the disco is via the KS1 playground. All children will need to be picked up by an
adult at the designated pick up time. NO children are allowed to leave the building

without an adult.

On sale: Sweets, crisps, drinks and hot dogs.
Face painting: Face painting will be available for 50p for those children with non-allergies.

*Please remember that children are not permitted mobile phones on site.



gements
arrangements change.

Staff will only release your child to the designated adult.

Dates for your diary

09.05.2023:
10.05.2023:
16.05.2023:
16.05.2023:
22.05.2023:
23.05.2023:
25.05.2023:
25.05.2023:
25.05.2023:
26.05.2023:
05.06.2023:
15.06.2023:
16.06.2023:
16.06.2023:

Year 6 SATS commence

Bag2School collection 8.30-9.00am
Year 6 residential to Northumberland
EYFS visit the Haxby Library

Year 3/4 visit to The Deep

House Treat

Award and trophy assembly

PTA HeadlandsFest

School breaks up for half term
School closed: Training day

School opens

Class and Team photographs

PTA non uniform day with donations for the tombola
Year 5/6 visit to Eden Camp

8 Best wishes,
Headlands Primary School

Kids eat for £1 at your local ASK
We're offering £1 Kids Meals* until 25th May 2023.

Please remember to inform the school office if your child’s collection




KD1048284817

Expires
25/05/2023

We don't mind a little mess and we don't just keep tummies happy, colouring in menus
and crayons are available to keep the little ones entertained.

This offer's available at all of our restaurants, Monday to Thursday, between 3pm and

6pm. Each code is valid for up to two Kids Meals (but you do have to order an adult main
for it to be valid)



Parent
Carer
Forum

Social Care providers to ensure that parent voice is represented in all plans, policy and
practice. In order to represent parents and carers we need to meet up with you and listen to
what you have to say. We do this via attending parent groups and meetings, organising social

events and conferences and talking to you directly via our Facebook page or mailing list. We
can also signpost you to other providers when we talk to you.

Some parents are happy just to use the Facebook page and attend events advertised via our
newsletter. Other parents and carers like to offer some time to be part of our steering group.

If you would like to find out more about this please email ( details below )

Come Join us for a peer support breakfast meet
up at Pear Tree Farm on Thursday 18th May at
10:30

All welcome.

Come to meet other parents or to share your

The local offer on the Yor OK website details info, activities and resources for parents / carers of
children with SEND . Have a look

https://www.yor-ok.org.uk/families/L ocal%200ffer/sendlocaloffer

This website is being redeveloped before October 2023. This means
the new website will look completely different and CYC ( Laura Brown )
is looking for parents to work with on how this will look. This focus
group will look at look at the navigation, functionality and content of
the site so it is as easy as possible to use.

If you would like to join the focus group for parents, please use the
doodle link to tell me when you would be available. Please note if there

both. The daytime session will be held at Hob Moor Children’s Centre

Y' O K and the evening one will be online.
O r https://doodle.com/meeting/participate/id/dBP8pJNa

M is a preference for both an evening and daytime session, | will host
']




